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September 1, 2022 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: Cascade Natural Gas Compliance Filing Rule 8 Under Docket UG-210755 
Advice No. W22-09-07 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (“Cascade” or “Company”) files the following tariff sheets to become 
effective with service on and after October 1, 2022: 

Sixteenth Revision of Sheet No. 12 
Eighth Revision of Sheet No. 12-A 

The Company requests an update  in its authorized rate of return within its line extension allowances and 
policies consistent with its recent general rate case Order 09 under Docket UG-210755. In addition, Cascade 
proposes removal of the stated residential and commercial allowances included in the tariff and instead 
include the seven-year net present value formula prescribed within Docket U-210729. This change will help 
reduce the administrative burden and number of filings required as margin rates change in the future. 
Cascade respectfully requests an effective date of October 1, 2022. The following files are electronically 
submitted as part of this filing: 

• NEW-CNGC-Advice-No.-W22-09-07-Trfs-09.01.22.pdf
• NEW-CNGC-Advice-No.-W22-09-07-Legislative-Trfs-09.01.22.pdf

If you have any questions, please contact me at lori.blattner@intgas.com or (208) 377-6015. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Lori Blattner 

Lori Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166  
lori.blattner@intgas.com 
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